
Oliver Hoban

From: Seascale Clerk 
Sent: 06 March 2025 11:06
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: Re: 4/25/2075/0F1 - GREAT GABLE, 3 LINKS CRESCENT, SEASCALE
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Dear Oli, 
 
At last night's meeting of Seascale Parish Council no objections were raised to the following 
applications: 
 
4/25/2041/0F1 - Seascale Cricket Club 
4/25/2049/TPO - Pinethaite, Lingmell, Seascale 
 
Regarding application 4/25/2075/0F1 no objection is made along as there is a provision for off-
street parking 
 
 
Regards 
 
Michael Warmoth 
Seascale Parish Clerk  
Seascale Parish Council 
 


